Mar. 7,2023

The City of Kitchener, Committee of Adjustment
200 King St W,

Kitchener, ON

N2G 4G7

57-59 Barbara Crescent Minor Variances

I would like to offer strong support for the minor variance requests brought forth
by my neighbours at 57 Barbara Crescent, and 59 Barbara Crescent. I own
, the property across the street.

Boosting housing supply to address affordability is of the utmost importance for
the many renters struggling right now. This project is an exemplary way the City can help
to increase the availability of affordable rental units. These small units will be highly
affordable due to their size, in comparison to the soaring average rent in the City.

In supporting this application, the committee has an opportunity to help alleviate
the problem of unaffordable housing in our City. Our neighbourhood welcomes the
additional units as we look towards solving a greater problem.

[ appreciate your time and consideration.
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